Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Margaret Crouch <mc2crouch@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 4:02 PM

To: Farr, Doreen; Wolf, Janet; Adam, Peter; Supervisor Carbajal; Lavagnino, Steve; sbcob
Subject: Treatment Beds Not Jail Cel

To the Board of Supervisors:

Regarding the Families Act Letter, which you have received, I urge you, one and all, to not vote for another
expensive addition of jail cells but rather consider actually helping the people of this community by providing
desperately needed treatment beds for our community members who have serious mental health

issues. TREATMENT IS THE ANSWER, NOT JAIL. RECOVERY IS THE PATH, NOT THE

REVOLVING DOOR AND ISOLATION.
Respectfully submitted,

Margaret Crouch
NAMI member and Santa Barbara resident



